
NEW IELTS GROUP to start in January, 2014
at the UoC

If you are in the departments of either Materials Science or Chemistry, and are
interested in taking the IELTS exam between MARCH and JUNE of 2014, you
may like to apply to attend this elective course (1.5 hours a week with a large
self-study component).

If  you  want  to  commit  to  doing  this  IELTS  course,  contact  me  at:
frans@iacm.forth.gr

You do not need to buy any materials for the IELTS course. Times of classes
are to be determined. 

Thanks…

Francesca Sweeney-Androulaki
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